
ATTENTION ALL COWBOYS AND COWGIRLS 

 

The Texican Rangers Board is acutely aware of the current ammunition 

and reloading component shortages and are taking the following action 

to help our fellow shooters continue with their passion for cowboy 

action shooting.  A new category will be available at our club; namely 

Rimfire Cowboy/Cowgirl.  This category will be available beginning 

with the February match.   

You will shoot the pistol and rifle portions of each stage with 22 caliber 

lead bullets ONLY - No jacketed bullets allowed. If there are knockdown 

targets as a part of the rifle or pistol stage a hit is all that is required.  

The shotgun portion will still be the same (ie a knockdown is required 

to be knocked down!)  For club members, this is going to be an end of 

year award category the same as all other categories with the identical 

award.   

It is our hope that this will ease the burden of the shortages and allow 

us all to keep our sport sustained. 

Looking forward to seeing y’all at the match. 

Asup Sleeve 
President, Texican Rangers 


